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Announcements
It’s time to start getting to church an hour earlier again! Sabbath School is coming back… to the
sanctuary. Get ready to join us and be a part of the lesson study starting from 10am - 10:50am. Church is
a place where we give and receive — through worship, fellowship, and learning. Sabbath School is a great
way to get involved, grow in your faith, and connect with others.  

RECHARGE at Bible Study, every Wednesday night at 7 pm.

Children’s Ministry:
Church Service Scavenger Hunt - Children's Ministry will not be hosting Sabbath School this month.
In its place, we will be providing an engaging worksheet for the kids to help them follow along during
the main service. These worksheets will be distributed by the ushers as the children enter the
sanctuary.
Children's church service is scheduled for 9/27, the theme is "Her Story, His Glory", and will focus on
some faithful women in Scripture; Eve, Hannah. Deborah, Ruth & Mary. This is a full CHURCH service
led by your kids!
Then after the service (9/27), the Children’s Grow Group — Pizza & Paint — will begin at 2:00 PM.
Children's Sabbath School will be on pause for September due to a lack of volunteers. We hope this
break will bring in more support or give our current helpers a well-deserved rest.
If you’ve ever thought about helping out with kids’ ministry — now’s the time! Even a small commitment
can make a big difference. We’re looking for people who care about kids and want to help create a
fun, faith-filled space for them to grow.
If you'd like to get involved, we'd love to hear from you! Contact children@1usda.org 

Community Service-- On Sunday, November 2nd, we’re calling for all hands on deck as we host a
Community Baby Shower. It’s a big outreach event, and we’ll need plenty of volunteers to help make it a
success. If you’re able to lend a hand, we’d love to have your support. Then, on Sabbath, November 8th,
we’ll be celebrating a beautiful moment with a Baby Blessing during the service. It’s a special time to pray
over and dedicate the newest members of our church family. Mark your calendars — and if you’d like to
help out or learn more, feel free to connect with Junia LaFleur after service or the ministry placement
coordinator Dayna Green. 

Prayer Ministry-- Prayer cards are now available in the pews to be filled out and placed in the prayer
box during intercessory prayer, after church is out, or anytime during the service.

We’re excited to announce that Grow Groups are making a comeback, and you’re invited to be part of
it! Whether you want to start a new group, bring back an old one, or try hosting for the first time, this is
your chance to help shape a ministry that brings people together. Grow Groups focus on:

Building real relationships
Fellowship and shared community
Evangelism rooted in Scripture
Discipleship that makes a difference
And yes — enjoying some good food together! 

We’ll be holding a Grow Group Relaunch Meeting on September 16th from 8 to 9 PM. We’ll go over what’s
expected, the resources available, and how we’ll support you as a leader. If you already have a group
idea, feel free to send it to grow1@1usda.org. And don’t forget to check out or share the link:
firstuniversitysda.org/gg2025signup. Let’s grow together — we’d love to have you involved!

Ways to Give
Zelle: treasurer@1usda.org

adventistgiving.org 

Would you like to feel more plugged into
First University? Text the word “loop” to

813-616-5190 for weekly updates and
announcements!

Need a spiritual recharge? Join us
weekly on Monday & Thursday

mornings from 5:30 - 6:00 am on
Zoom!
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Saturday, September 13th: 7:36 PM

 Friday, September 19th: 7:29 PMSunset

Call to Worship | Elder McHenry Lerebours

Worship in Song | Power In The Blood

Ministry Spotlight | Sis. Dayna Green

Welcome & Announcements | Bro. Beni Jombai

Worship in Giving* | Elder Derek White
*Please, no movement during collection.

Intercessory Prayer | Elder McHenry Lerebours

Worship in Song

Lord, You’re Mighty

King of Glory

I Will Exalt You

Message:

“Cursed With Potential”

Scripture Reference: Mark 11: 12-14 (NKJV)

Pastor Georges Fleurimond

Benediction | Elder McHenry Lerebours

September 13th, 2025
11:00 AM | Sanctuary
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